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UPDATE ON THE APPLICATION FOR AN EXTENSION OF TIME TO RELEASE THE 
COMPANY’S FIRST QUARTER RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT FOR THE PERIOD ENDED 
30 JUNE 2024 PURSUANT TO RULE 705(1) OF THE SGX-ST LISTING MANUAL  
  

 
Unless otherwise specified, all capitalized terms used herein shall have the meanings ascribed to 
them in the announcement dated 25 September 2024 in relation to the application for an extension 
of time to release the Company’s first quarter results announcement for the period ended 30 June 
2024 (“Waiver”). 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of United Food Holdings Limited (the “Company” or together 
with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to inform that the Singapore Exchange Regulation Pte. 
Ltd. (“SGX RegCo”) has on 8 October 2024 notified the Company that it is unable to accede to 
the Company’s request for the Company’s Waiver application in respect of a breach that had been 
already occurred.  
 
The Company will release the first quarter results announcement for the period ended 30 June 
2024 as soon as practicable.  
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
Song Yanan 
Non-Executive Chairman 
9 October 2024 


